
Basset Hound Rescue of Georgia, Inc. Page 1

Volume 2-22 Special Bash Edition!! Fall 2022

THE LONG & SHORT OF IT
Official Publication of Basset Hound Rescue of Georgia, Inc.

** Please Visit Our Web Site: http://bhrg.org **

Sponsor the Bash!
We’re excited to continue our Bash 
Sponsorships, which have been so 
popular the last few years. We’re offering 
five sponsor levels for 2022. These 
sponsorships help offset the costs 
incurred by BHRG for Bash expenses so 
that more of our funds can go to help 
Georgia’s homeless hounds. Don’t miss 
out!

Amazing Adopter - $1,000

Fabulous Foster - $750

Fearless Finder - $500

Terrific Transporter - $250

Supporting Sponsor - $100

All Sponsors will be acknowledged at the 
Bash, on our website, on our social media, 
and in our post-Bash newsletter and 
receive free admission to the event. 

Head over to https://bhrg-
event-store.company.site/
of our Bash Sponsors.  

Sponsorships will be accepted 
until the day of the event!

continued on next page

  Stop the Presses! Save the Date!
The BHRG Basset Bash is November 12th

Our Annual Basset Bash will be Saturday, Nov 12th. It 
will be held in the large pavilion at Fowler Park in Cumming, Georgia, 
where we will play hound games such as What Won’t That Hound Eat?!?, 
Hold our Longest Ears and Costume Contests, and have an Obstacle 
Course, pause for our Memorial Moment, and much more. This year we 
will welcome back a variety of Food Trucks for your dining and drinking 
pleasure (we will also have bottled water, as usual). Stay tuned for more 
details. You can register by completing the form 

in the newsletter and sending $12 per person to our PayPal 
account, eventsbhrg@gmail.com.  We can’t wait to see 
every one, and every hound, in person! The theme for this 
year is "It's Raining Bassets". Our pups can hardly wait to 
get there. You can order your Bash t-shirt online at 
https://bhrg-event-store.company.site/
or you can  mail in your order form (found inside this special 
Bash edition 
of the newsletter) to BHRG, PO Box 1834, Fayetteville, GA 
30214. Prices include postage. All shirts will be mailed so that 
you have them in time for the Bash. There will be NO pickup 
of shirts at the event. Also, we will not be ordering extra 
shirts and the order deadline    is  September 26th so don’t 
delay...Order your Bash Tee Today!

We Need Your Help!

Bash Raffle Donations Everyone loves a good RAFFLE! Our 
raffle table wouldn’t be complete without your donation items!
Everyone loves our raffle table that’s jam-packed with pawesome 
raffle items. But, we can’t load up our raffle table without dona-
tions from you!  From dog beds to artwork, no item is too big or

too small for the raffle. Don’t know
what to donate? How about a gift basket packed with dog treats
and toys? Or, what about a bucket of snacks and supplies for the
perfect tailgating party?  What about a grill for cooking treats for
your hounds? Have an item that can be paired with something
else? We’ll take it!  The options are endless and all donations are
100% tax deductible and all money raised from the raffle goes
directly to the hounds. If you have a donation to add to this year’s raffle, please contact 
Lisa Dastous (ldastous@gmail.com) or Rosemary Glennie (rglennie@bellsouth.net).

Volunteers! If you’d like to volunteer for our organizing committee (we need a LOT of 
help with over 300+ expected to attend), please contact Lisa Dastous 
(ldastous@gmail.com) or Rosemary Glennie (rglennie@bellsouth.net). We also need 
volunteers to help DURING the Bash - set up/take down/games/judging of games/
registration table, etc.

Bash
Raffle

Tables
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Memorial Ceremony and Pet Blessing
Each year, we honor the hounds that have made their way across the Rainbow Bridge. This 
is a very moving moment during the Bash as we pause to recognize their loss. If you have 
experienced a loss since the 2021 Bash, please let us know by completing the Memorial 
section on your Bash registration. form.Your heavenly hound does NOT have to be a BHRG 
alum to be remembered. You may also do this in person at the Bash registration table.

Don’t Forget
Look for the following forms inside that are essential for your best Bash experience:

VBash Registration form - Must be received and post-marked by November 6st

Online registration deadline is November 10 (also, you will pay $25 per person at 
the door if your registration is post-marked later than 11/6/22 & time-stamped 
later than 11/10/22) 

V T-shirt pre-order form - Must be RECEIVED by September 26th so we can
have the shirts printed.

V Vet Services - Riverside Animal Hospital will be at the Bash to offer nail trims,
microchipping (BHRG chips all of our foster hounds and we definitely recom-
mend you chip your hounds, too!), & discount vaccinations during the Bash 
this year. Don’t forget to bring an extra check or cash to ensure your hounds are 
protected by annual vaccines as well as the simple technology that can assist you in 
recovering your beloved hounds if they wander off.

New BHRG Volunteer
Opportunities
You can probably imagine that it takes 
MORE than a village sometimes to keep 
BHRG running! We are in desperate need 
of not only fosters (see page 3) but also a 
Coordinator for our bi-annual newsletter 
- someone to handle gathering all content,
etc. to provide to our graphic designer as
well as arrange the newsletter mailing
“party” (and organize the volunteers for
that event). If you are looking for a way to
get involved with our rescue group, this is
a great place to start!Please contact
Rosemary Glennie at
rglennie@bellsouth.net.
We are also still looking for BHRG 
Transport Heroes! If you would like to be 
called on to help, please send a note with 
the following info: 1. City and county of 
residence; 2. Name and contact info; 3. 
How far are you willing to drive?; 4. Times 
of availability? Weekends only?Nights? 
24/7? Weekdays from 10:00am to 2:00pm? 
Please let us know! 
Send an email to Amanda Janes at 
ajanesbhrg@gmail.com OR 
Rosemary Glennie at
rglennie@bellsouth.net.

Help BHRG While
You Surf the Net!
You can stop by our website at bhrg.org 
and make a donation through PayPal, 
check out our event calendar (and mark 
your calendars for our BHRG Bash), or 
access a copy of the newsletter.

Stop!
Before you head to Amazon.com, 
swing by bhrg.org - on the bottom of 
the page, you will see a list of BHRG 
Affiliates. It’s just a simple click! Browsing 
FROM our site TO Amazon and making 
ANY purchase will benefit our rescue 
organization.  Buy school books, clothing, 
household goods, craft supplies, or even 
groceries. Amazon contributes a percent-
age of each item purchased from our link 
to their site (the old Amazon Smile 
program contributed MUCH less and 
BHRG is no longer participating)!  Use 
your frequent flyer credit card
and make it a double win-win!!

Fosters Are Always Needed
BHRG has been rescuing bassets of all ages, shapes, sizes, dispositions, and various levels of 
physical health for 30+ years!! That’s right, 30+ years and still going strong. As you may have 
learned, we will not turn a hound in need away. This is an incredible feat that requires the help 
of our entire village, a village comprised of fundraisers, donors, liaisons, transporters, vets, 
fosters, other volunteers, and adopters, amongst a vast network of cheerleaders. Over the 
years our organization has experienced the highs and lows that come with the risks and 
rewards of doing what unites us all, our love of this unique breed of low riding, long eared, 
toddler like, Frito smelling hounds we simply can’t live without.

"Life in the Trenches" by Whitney Harper

"Life in the trenches is hard, but we choose blood, sweat, and tears. Occasionally hounds come 
in ready to roll, others have a long road of recovery ahead. Currently, it’s raining bassets! We 
are taking them in 5 times faster than we are moving them out, and the half truths regarding 
their lives before BHRG are creating dangerous eddies in the rising floodwaters. Regardless, no 
matter what the previous circumstance, we believe there are better days ahead."
"Life in the trenches is hard, but we choose blood, sweat, and tears. Young, old, underweight, 
overweight, healthy, sick, happy, scared, socialized, seemingly feral, athletic, arthritic, pearly 
whites, in need of multiple extractions, spayed/neutered, intact - even pregnant, up to date, 
never been vetted, house broken, go where they please, affectionate, afraid, runny poops, 
runny eyes, cherry eyes, dry eyes, one eyed, docked tails, ripped ears, wonky legs, bad backs, 
bad skin, bad breath, bad attitudes, bad raps. No matter what the previous circumstance, we 
believe there are better days ahead."
"Life in the trenches is hard, but we choose blood, sweat, and tears. Some hounds are anemic 
and infested with fleas, others have insane allergies. Some have lived into double digits and 
their owners have passed, others have been bounced around to 4 different families in 3 years. 
Some have never laid foot inside a home, and others have never laid foot outside of a cage. 
Some have never felt a gentle hand, others have never had a regular meal. Some love other 
canines and don’t trust humans. Others love only humans and not other canines. Some are 
undeniably good looking, others aren’t as easy on the eyes. Some are super sweet, some are 
quite smart, others have a screw loose, or have to rely on charm alone. No matter what the 
previous circumstance, we believe there are better days ahead."

 =

sheriray
Highlight

sheriray
Highlight

sheriray
Highlight



Basset Hound Rescue of Georgia, Inc. Page 3

cont. from previous page

                      

Foster Humans...We NEED You!
Won’t you consider becoming a Foster Home to one of  the many we have in our care? As
you know, BHRG has never turned down a Basset in the state of  Georgia. If  we don’t have a
home for them to go to, they have to live in our kennel until they get adopted or a foster
home opens up. YOU can make a difference in their life if  you open up your heart and home
and help that hound know the love and comfort they deserve! Here’s where to start:

http://www.bhrg.org/foster_application.htm.
U How does it work? Our AMAZING Foster Coordinator, Whitney Harper, will contact

you after receiving your application and chat about your home and lifestyle. She knows 
our hounds best and can match one that will fit in with your family.

U Do I have to pay for stuff ? NO! All vetting, heartworm, and flea preventatives are paid
for by the rescue. You may though, from time to time, have to take your foster hound to 
an approved BHRG vet appointment while they live with you, but that is taken care of 
by BHRG.

U What do I have to do? Foster homes have to provide for their foster hound’s daily
needs, food, shelter, a safe yard to play in. Guidance, manners, potty training, and leash
training are all skills you may need to work on with your foster hound. Until your foster
hound is adopted, we also ask that you bring them to one adoption event per month so
they can meet prospective families who are ready to adopt. See, it’s that easy!

U Do you have any other questions? Feel free to contact our Foster Coordinator, Whitney
Harper, and she will be happy to answer ANY questions you may have. 
Whitney can be reached at whitneycbowles@gmail.com. 
Put in your application TODAY!

Many, Many, MANY Thanks
to Our Supporters!
As always our biggest thanks goes to our 
loyal supporters who generously send 
donations, as well as the many folks 
who sponsor a hound, donate (or 
solicit) items for, or make a donation, at 
one of our annual events. to help defray 
our costs! Your monetary AND in-kind 
donations are ALWAYS appreciated! 

We would also like to thank our 
Georgia Peach sponsors-

"Life in the trenches is hard, but we choose blood, sweat, and tears. Many are successfully 
rehabilitated in a few short weeks, others take months, even years, to get situated in their new 
normal. Some leave our care as youngsters and are welcomed back into the fold as seniors. A 
few don’t make it, but do experience love in their final hours before crossing the rainbow bridge. 
No matter what the previous circumstance, we believe there are better days ahead."

"Life in the trenches is hard, but we choose blood, sweat, and tears. None of these hounds have 
chosen the road to rescue, but we have chosen to make this the road of least resistance for them. 
We arrange intake, transportation, continued veterinary appointments, visits at the kennel, foster 
and forever families. We invest our time, patience, and sanity for the cause. We are oftentimes 
misunderstood and ridiculed, but many times celebrated and revered. Just when we think we’ve 
heard or seen it all, and we’re ready to hang it up for a much less complicated and stressful life, 
we are reminded of the value of our persistence, our willingness to keep putting one foot in 
front of the other no matter how challenging, and our ability to unite wagging tails and smiling 
faces. No matter what the previous circumstance, we know there are better days ahead."  

Whether you prefer young or old, healthy or sick, active or more sedentary, we do our best to 
match our fosters with the right hound much like we do with forever families because we want 
the experience to be a success for all parties involved. If you foster a hound you realize you 
simply cannot send on to another family, foster adoption is ok too! Fosters are always needed, 
even if only to be on-call for when that blind senior who doesn’t need steps to contend with, or 
that wild 2 yr old that refuses to stop being a puppy, or that hound that needs a home without 
any other fur babies, or even the hound that needs the support of a well-functioning pack. We 
never know what type of hound(s) will come in from our amazing intake network, and we will 
not turn any of them away. The kennel is a lovely facility but can still be quite stressful for the 
hounds, and doesn’t really provide the level of observation required to answer the questions 
many of our potential adopters have. We need all of the compassionate, patient, and courageous 
folks we can get in order to cat test, nurse back to health, socialize, potty train, and simply love 
these hounds that deserve a second chance for happily ever after.

Amy Blackmon
Andrea White
Becky Clutter
Bev & Gene Fochtman
Brenda Keefe
Brian & Daria Cetti
Brick & Julie Bills
Catherine Bonk
Charlie Hill
Chuck & Wendy Grissom
Clark & Darlene McDonald
Coleman, Knox, and Mae (Mimi a/k/a 
Gigi Dianne)
Doc's Food & Spirits, Ellen Thompson
Doug & Angie Rubel
Elizabeth Brown
Eric Herrli & Steven Campeau
Heather & Colin Rochford
Jennifer Weizenecker
Jess & Jeff Traenkner
John Kibler
Larry & Kathy Johnson
Linda Gregory
Lisa Corley
Mary Ann Spell
Matt & Keri James
Melissa Legg & Rick Reeves
Olivia Jacobi
Sandra & Justin Gardner
Sherry Laemmermann
Susan & Eric Restin
Susan Woodward
Susan, Hamp, Libby & Maribee 
Thornton
Tamala & Thomas Malerk
The McCaffrey Family
Toni Strawn
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Spring Fling 2022 - Our Mission Was Pawsible
Many thanks to all of the volunteers, donors, & those who attended the 2022 Spring Fling held on 
April 30, 2022 at The Reid Barn. This year’s theme was Mission: Impawsible & many of our 
basset heroes along with their hounds were represented in our video. This year the event missed 
its target of $75,000, raising right at $66,000 after expenses (many factors were beyond our 
control) Wendy Miller was our auctioneer, and Julie Hall served as our Hostess/MC. She kept 
things running smoothly. Sixty plus attendees played Heads or Tails with the winner 
Chuck Grissom walking away with half the pot of $515, which he generously donated back to 
BHRG. Over 150 people were part of the Spring Fling’s fundraising efforts. Thank you to all who 
participated purchasing t-shirts, participated in the quilt raffle, bidding/donating in the live & silent 
auction, donated during our Mission Moment, and sponsored the event. For those of you who 
couldn’t join us here’s a few extra highlights and notes:

SAVE THE DATE - BHRG is very excited to present our 2023 Spring Fling, date and venue to be announced at a 
later date. So keep checking our Facebook page and the BHRG website (www.bhrg.org)  for announcements as 
we get closer to the event. You won’t want to miss out, it's will be a good time to be had by all!!

Thank You To Our Very Generous Sponsors! 
A Big thank you to our event sponsors! Your support helped cover the costs of the auction so that the money we raised during the 
event goes straight to the hounds. Our 2022 Sponsors were: Secret Agent: Ferguson Foundation, Chuck Grissom and Jim & Marjorie 
Holler, Double Agent: Wendy Grisson in memory of Kristin Echelbarger, Hound E's in memory of best dog mom ever and Anglin 
Pups, Undercover Agent: Debbie's Dawgs, Tracy & Gary Perry, Alan & Leslie Wolfe, Melanie & Tony Aguto and Arlene Veldhuis,  
Safehouse: Howard, Claire & Brenna Cohen, Senior Houndsabound, The Thomas Hounds, The Pirkles, Jim & Sandi Chambers, Dave & 
Toni Strawn, Melissa Legg & Rick Reeves, Alan & Anne Taetle and Shallowford AH, Mole Sponsors: April & Matt Foust, Courtyard 
Atlanta Buckhead, Pam Mishler, Chris benise, Linda Gregory, Liberty Snyder and Howard, Claire & Brenna Cohen.                                                          
Kristin Echelbarger Memorial Sponsorship: Abigail Davis, Amanda Stachiewitz, Carole Hoke, Christine Waldman, Chuck Rob, Gail 
Wilson, Jeff & Cindy Middaugh, Josie Panaligan, Logan & Melody Gray, Marci Thomas, Melissa Legg and Rick Reeves, Monica Celizic, 
Randy Fogelman, Sheila Peeler, Tammy & Stephen Pirkle, Toni Strawn, Catherine and Scott McCoy and Sara Staffo

Thank you to the Mission Agents who helped plan & run all of the
various components of this year’s Spring Fling!
So many folks to thank! Julie Hall chaired the event with Sheri Ray as her co-chair. Marci Thomas spun magic with sponsorships & tee 
shirt sales. Wendie Price was our t-shirt mission mailer. And we couldn’t have done it without the rest of the team: Kelley Craven, 
Jeff Simmons, Molly Drennen,  Stacey Fuller, Wil & Patty Grewe-Mullins, Wendy Grissom, Rande Fogelman, Tim Maret, and Toni & 
Dave Strawn, Katie Ray and Rosemary Glennie

We Celebrated Our Extra Special Volunteers

We celebrated our "Volunteer of the Year," Donald (Doc) Byars. Doc has been with BHRG since he 
adopted his first basset, Bones, from us in 2006, and  has adopted probably close to a dozen more since 
then.Shortly after that, he began his “transport” service. Doc has traveled to every corner of the state picking up 
lost/unwanted/sheltered basset hounds. He never says “no” – he just goes. Doesn’t matter how far, when, or 
where – he’s always on board. BHRG wouldn’t be able to function without him. He is a retired  from the 
Armed Forces, so he has plenty of free time on his hands. Doc currently has three basset girls – Cupcake, Nelda 
Bell, and Hazel. Cupcake and Nelda Bell are BHRG Alumni, and Hazel was a privately owned girl that Doc 
adopted on his own. Before these girls, a large number of bassets have passed thru his door. Thank you Doc for 
being such a dedicated volunteer. Your award was well deserved!

We also celebrated our "Veterinarian of the Year", Sugar Hill Animal Hospital. Sugar Hill AH has 
welcomed BHRG with open arms, and jumped right in to help our homeless hounds. Their entire staff, from 
the receptionist to the techs and vets are getting to know and love bassets, even the difficult ones, like we do. 
We have several fosters that love having a vet in such close proximity, especially since their fosters require more 
than annual checkups. Thank you Sugar Hill Animal Hospital for tending to our BHRG hounds and their 
humans with your expert knowledge and compassion.

Mission: Impawsible
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Need A
Hound Sitter?
Going out of  town and not sure who
to call to take care of  your houndies?
BHRG put out a request for recom-
mendations* and these ladies submit-
ted their names as hound sitters for
multiple folks at BHRG. Give them a
call next time you need a hound sitter:

 Rande Fogelman 404.314.2461

 Karie Holt 678.773.2703

 Madilyn Robertson 404.751.6565

 Jane Sowden 404.931.7901

* Sitters were self-nominated and
should be contacted by YOU for their
references and information
on their experience.

Animal Rescue is
HARD Work!
It requires you to be
tough. Being physically
or emotionally weak is
never an option. It is a
24/7 job. It never ends.
You often want to give up
but every tail wag and
happy ending reminds
you why all the time,
tears, money, and pain
are worth it.

Thank you, BHRG & ALL Rescue Groups!

Seneca is an older girl around 9-10. Some good Samaritans happened to see her owners 
loading up their moving van & were getting ready to leave Seneca behind.  They said "you 
forgot to load up your dog" and were told "if they want her, they could have her," They 
planned to abandon her all alone. Fortunately this kind family called BHRG & we scooped 
her up. She was covered in ticks & was sweet as can be.  She now has a loving foster family 
who have told us Miss Seneca has come out of her shell. She has figured out how to come 
over to stare or bark at them if she needs to go out or wants some attention. She knows the 
dog-door & is totally housebroken. She would make a great companion to someone who 
needs a calm, easy going buddy. She is not really interested in other dogs but not aggressive 
to them either. Please consider adopting this sweet little lady & give her the forever home 
she deserves.

Be A Rescued Basset’s Foster Hero!!
We are really in need of fosters or forever homes for the hounds below. If you are interested 
in more information on fostering a hound for BHRG, please reach out to our Foster 
Coordinator Whitney Harper at whitneycbowles@gmail.com.

+ Orion This big, handsome boy is a 2 yr old trapped in an 11 yr old body. He's lost 
12 much needed pounds, and is doing great on meds to manage his thyroid & arthritis. 
A home with lots of love & minimal steps is his dream home. Once he acclimates to his 
new surroundings he should be housebroken and is kiddie, kitty, & dog friendly. 
Sometimes he gets a little too friendly trying to hump his playmates, but is a quick 
learner so a firm but kind canine companion would be ideal.

+ Ezra(aka Charlie)  This 5 yr old has been waiting for the right foster 
home since the beginning of the year! He has finally been examined by a specialist for 
his skin issues & a new treatment plan is underway .  He has some quirks with certain 
people & shoes/boots coming toward him, & would fare best in a home with no small 
children.  Regardless, he is very lovable & desperately hoping to find the right family 
who will understand him.

+ Charles is a 4 yr old who came from a backyard breeder.  He likes to mark 
EVERYTHING, & is not housebroken due to living outside.  He is a great looking, 
happy fella, content to do his own thing or roll over for belly rubs. He's not too big or
too small, but given his very masculine demeanor he would be best with another female 
or low key male friend.

+ Everett is a sweet and energetic 5 yr old boy. He had a mass taken off his back 
that came back as just a cyst. He may have been abused in his past & is somewhat leery 
of some men and seems to prefer women.  As a single mom household, his second 
family had to make the difficult decision to give him up in hopes his next family will 
have more time to devote to him.  He has all the basset qualities that require a basset 
savvy family and a securely fenced yard to prevent him from taking off to roam in 
pursuit of alluring smells.

2022 BHRG 
"It's Raining           

Bassets"

Spotlight Hounds
Andy is around 13 yrs old.  His owner passed away & his family 
dumped him at the shelter.  He was skin & bones and needed lots of 
vet care. The shelter staff noticed a lump in his jaw that was petrified 
hair lodged in his mouth. He clearly suffered from years of neglect. 
He is as sweet as can be & is in wonderful hands now with his loving 
foster Dad, who he has been with Has been with for a couple of 
months now is doing so much better. He is eating well & starting to 
gain back some of his body mass. And he is starting to understand 
that he has a loving & secure home now. He is going to always need 
lots & lots of love & deserves it all!
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2022 BHRG Basset Bash Registration
$12 per person ($25 at the door) (park pavilion, tents, stage, public address system, and contest prizes provided by BHRG. 
Food and drinks will be available via food trucks (and no alcohol, please, per park regulations).  No charge for children under 
10. All proceeds will directly benefit our homeless Bassets.  All hounds in attendance must be on a leash and have current
vaccinations, please.

_____ # of  Hounds Coming With You Yes, We’ll be there!  _____ # Attending x $12 = _____ Total Enclosed

 Sorry, we can’t make the Bash, but we’d like to send a donation!

Name:  _____________________________________________

Email Address: ________________________________________

Phone Number:  (_______)  _____________________________

Bash Memorial Service
As we’ve mentioned, there will be a Memorial Service held at the end of this year’s Bash. You do not need to be present 
to participate, we merely need your hound’s name,  a photo and a few details for them to be included. 
Please register by 10/28/22  Hound’s Name:  __________________________     Rainbow Bridge Date:  _______________
 BHRG Alum? If so, year?  _____  Humans’ First & Last Names:____________________________________

2022 BHRG Basset Bash Sponsorship
Your business can become an official sponsor of the 2022 Bash!
We’re looking for businesses who want to help offset BHRG’s Bash expenses so that more of our funds can be used to help 
Georgia’s homeless hounds.  There are FIVE sponsorship levels. All Sponsors will be acknowledged at the Bash, on our 
website, on our social media, and in our post-Bash newsletter and receive free admission to the event. Send in your sponsor-
ship form and payment today!!

 We’ll be a Supporting Sponsor ($100)

 We’ll be a Terrific Transporter Sponsor ($250)

 We’ll be a Fearless Finder Sponsor ($500)

 We’ll be a Fabulous Foster Sponsor ($750)

 We’ll be an Amazing Adopter Sponsor ($1000)

Business Name:  _____________________________________________

Contact: ___________________________________________________

Email Address: ______________________________________________

Contact Number:  (_______)  ___________________________________

Payment Method
PayPal  Check

Must be stamped by 11.6.22!

Make checks payable to BHRG
& mail with completed form to

BHRG
P.O. Box 1834

Fayetteville, GA 30214

2022 Basset Bash
Saturday, November 12th - 12:00 - 4:00 PM

Fowler Park, Cumming, GA
Send in your reservation, memorial, and sponsorship form(s) to the address below (bottom right) 

or you can send payment electronically to our PayPal account at eventsbhrg@gmail.com.

Questions??? Contact please contact Lisa Dastous (ldastous@gmail.com) or
Rosemary Glennie (rglennie@bellsouth.net) if  you have any questions, would like to
volunteer to help at the picnic, sponsor the Bash, or make a donation to the Raffle.

 You can email Memorial details to: julieannhall68@gmail.com.

BHRG is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation.
Your donation is 100% tax deductible!

Payment Method
PayPal  Check

 Sign me up to receive BHRG’s
online newsletter!

For more details on becoming one of our 
2022 Bash Sponsors, head over to      
https://bhrg-event-store.company.site/
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Make checks
payable to

B H R G
Mail To
BHRG

P.O. Box1834
Fayetteville, GA 30214

Limited Edition Ts These 
special edition t-shirts are 
available ONLY for our 
2022 Bash...and only by 

pre-paid, pre-order!

Head on over to 
 https://bhrg-event-storecompany.site/
   to see colors (only those listed are 

 available) and order online!
 ** T-Shirt Orders Must Be RECEIVED by September 26th!! **

Name:  __________________________________________________________

Address:  ________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip:  ___________________________________________________

Phone Number:  (_____)  _____________________  Night  Day  Cell

Email Address:_______________________________
  (in case we have any questions)

Limited Edition
2022 Basset Bash Ts 

Gildan Screen Printed Ts
with BHRG’s "It's Raining Bassets" 

Graphic
*ALL Orders Will Be Shipped!*

I’d like to order the following:
(write the number you want AND the size next to the type of  shirt(s) you would like)

 Unisex Gildan in GRAVEL GRAY (shown)
$25 (postage included) sizes S-XL _____

 Unisex Gildan in GRAVEL GRAY
$30 (postage included) sizes 2X-3X _____

 Unisex Gildan in AZALEA
$25 (postage included) sizes S-XL _____

 Unisex Gildan in AZALEA
$30 (postage included) sizes 2X-3X _____

 Long Sleeve Gildan in SPORT GRAY
$30 (postage included) sizes S-XL _____

 Long Sleeve Gildan in SPORT GRAY
$35 (postage included) sizes 2X-3X _____

 Long Sleeve Gildan in LIGHT BLUE
$30 (postage included) sizes S-XL _____

 Long Sleeve Gildan in LIGHT BLUE
$35 (postage included) sizes 2X-3X _____

 My BHRG Donation = ___________ TOTAL  _______________
100% Tax Deductible!
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Dedicated to Saving Georgia’s
Abandoned Basset Hounds

- Beverages

• Registration Form (due 11.6.22)
• T-Shirt Order Form (due 9.26.22)
• Raffle Ticket cash
• Raffle Donation
• Other Helpful Items to Bring:

- Chairs/Blankets - Camera
- Hound Costume

- Waddle Wagon or Buggy (if needed)
- Cash for shopping, microchipping, and

shots
• BHRG Foster Hound (if applicable)
• Memorial Service Form (if applicable)

2022 BHRG  
Bash Checklist

Don’t forget that
your gift is 100% tax deductible 

because BHRG is a 501(c)(3) 
non-profit  corporation!

Directions to the 2022 Basset Bash
From GA 400:  Exit onto Peachtree Pkwy., Exit 13.  Turn North onto Peachtree Pkwy.
(left from GA 400N, right from GA 400S).  Turn left onto Hwy. 9, then left onto Carolene 
Way.  Drive past the fire station (on your left) then take the next right.  Follow drive around 
towards baseball/softball fields and park.  The Large Group Pavilion (K on the map below) 
will be on the left side of the drive, past the playground.  The street address for Fowler Park 
is 4110 Carolene Way, Cumming, GA 30040.

2021
BHRG
Bash

Basset Hound Rescue 
of Georgia, Inc.

BHRG Trustees 
Rosemary Glennie, President 

Whitney Harper
Stacey Harris

Marci Thomas
Lisa Weisenberger     

Amanda Jaynes 

*** Call Us ***
770.499.1164

** Newsletter  ** 
BHRG - Newsletter 

P.O. Box 1834 
Fayetteville, GA  30214

newsletter@bhrg.org




